**From:** dgreen ssfpnews.org [mailto:dgreen@ssfpnews.org]

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 2:11 PM

To: O'Donnell, Mary

Subject: Messages from Simpson Street Free Press Editors to Mary

Mary, In looking over question forwarded to us by commission members, I thought it would be a good idea to forward recent emails sent to you by two of our editors. I think the commission members would find these interesting. Can you please facilitate this. Thank you for your help.

--

Deidre Green Managing Editor Simpson Street Free Press

Jim asked me to send examples of recent SSFP book reviews. Several are attached here as PDF's.

Thank you.

Claire Miller Features Editor

Dear Mary,

My name is Stephanie Sykes. I worked at SSFP while I was in high school as a columnist and science editor. I am now a junior at UW-Madison and recently rejoined the SSFP staff as an assistant editor to Deidre Green. When I was younger, I took part in several SSFP book groups. Along with several other assistant editors, I am working to expand our book club model in several new ways. I thought you might be interested in looking over our current middle school book list.

Thank you for your time, Stephanie Sykes Assistant Editor